THE GHURGH OF JESUS GHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY SALT LAKE GITY, UTAH 8-4411 August 22, 1975



Dear Mr.

Answering your letter dated August 19, 1975, the writings of Dr. Hugh Nibley concerning the papyri scrolls have been done entirely on his own responsibility and do not have the official approval and sanction of the Church.

The brethren appreciate your interest and asked me to extend to you their best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Francis M. Gibbons

Secretary to the First Presidency

Thought you'd enjoy this. Then where is the "official" answer?